March 18, 2010

Public Service Commission
160 E. Broadway, 4™ Floor
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Re: Docket No. 09-2440-01
Increase of Hidden Creek Water Company

Att: Trixie Behr
To Whom It May Concern:

I has come to our attention that Springville City has the highest electrical utility rates in Utah
County and the second highest in the state of Utah. This proposed water rate from Tracy Tanner
President of Hidden Creek Water Company will put our property as the highest in the county and
state and a burden that home owners can not bear. This water rate is the only water that has
increased its rates in the canyon area.

We are requesting a hearing to review Hidden Creek Water Company’s proposal and the undue

burden this rate will cause on the home owners in this local. This utility rate of 400% increase

when accompanied with the already high cost of electricity will put home ownership at risk. We

respectfully request this hearing.
.

Sincerely, *\ .
Wuw( )L«/C

Paul and Dion Barron
3 South Meadow Dr.
Springville, UT 84663
dbarron35@hotmail.com




